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A LITTLE INTRODUCTION 

 

Hello. My name is Della Langman and I am the new Secretary for the Friends of LRGS. 

I firstly would like to introduce myself. I am the mother of two fabulous boys. Percy who is 8 and Oscar 

who is 12 and started at LRGS in September. 

I am a qualified Level three Teaching Assistant and the Vice Chair of Governors at Archbishop Hutton’s 

School Warton. I am also currently the Treasurer of the Archbishop Hutton’s PTA. I have sat on various 

committees within Warton and held the positions of Chair, Secretary and Treasurer.  All this 

experience will help me in my new role and I am eager to get stuck in! 

Obviously, it has been a strange year and we are really looking forward to getting back to organising 

social events for the school community. 

The Friends of LRGS are integral in organising and helping at many events within the school and the 

more helpers we have the smoother these events run. I am new to the school and I am yet to learn 

the ropes but I know we have some great members already on the team that know what they are 

doing and I have been warmly welcomed to the team and I feel I am in safe hands. 

 

We would love to have more active members on the Friends of LRGS Committee. If anyone wants to 

know more about the committee or feels they would like to join or come along to a meeting please 

contact me.  

 

Della  

friendsecretary@lrgs.org.uk  

Secretary to the Friends of LRGS 
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